2023 Grant Information
Grants to Nurse Practitioner Clinics
The Metro Milwaukee Nurse Practitioners (MMNP) organization periodically awards funds to groups that provide care to individuals in need in Southeast Wisconsin, using the skills and services of Nurse Practitioners. Currently, these grants are awarded annually.
Process:
Only a member of MMNP in good standing may submit an application. Applications may be submitted via an email attachment to mmnpgroup@gmail.com
After the deadline, the MMNP Board of Directors will meet and determine the recipients of the grants.  MMNP will announce the grant recipients and award the grant at the MMNP Annual Meeting of the same year.
The MMNP member submitting the application will be notified of the Board’s decision before the MMNP meeting at which the awards will be announced. The member does not have to attend to receive the award, although personal acceptance of the award is appreciated.
Requirements of the application:
· Name of MMNP Member Submitting Application 
· Email 
· Phone Number 
· Name of organization 
· Address 
· In 1,500 words or less:
· Describe services provided by your organization 
· Describe how your organization will use these funds 
· Describe how NPs are involved in your organization and using these funds
The deadline for application submission is September 8th, 2023, at 11:59 pm.
One grant for $1000 will be awarded and announced at the Annual Member Dinner on September 26, 2023.
 

